Holy Trinity Church of England Junior School

Bute Road, Wallington, Surrey, SM6 8BZ

Telephone: 020 8647 7496

Email: office@holytrinityjuniorwallington.com

www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com Headteacher: Mrs S Gruffydd



Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity and grow in Confidence.

Dear Parents Carers, 6th September 2021

We hope that the children have settled in to Year 3 and have enjoyed getting to know their new teachers and new routines. We know that we have given lots of information to the children and want to make sure that this information is clear to parents/carers.

Homework Diaries

Each child was given their own homework diary. The homework diary can be used to communicate with teachers. If a note if written in the diary, please ask your child to hand it to the teacher directly. Diaries will be collected in every day to help encourage a routine and for the teacher to be able to communicate with parents/ carers if needed. Children are expected to read 5 times per week for at least 10 minutes and this should be recorded in their diary. This can be recorded by parents or children can be encouraged to write their own comment. Children will be sent home with a reading book but other books can also be recorded. If you have any questions about your child's reading book, then please talk to their class teacher or write a note in the dairy for the teacher. Homework diaries will be looked at weekly to check that children are reading regularly. This will be signed by a member of the staff team.

PE Slots

Poplar	Willow	Beech
Tuesday- Outside PE	Tuesday- Indoor PE	Wednesday – Indoor PE
Friday- Indoor PE	Wednesday- Outside PE	Friday- Outside PE

Children will come in wearing their correct PE kit. The children should wear the following kit:

Black shorts with a red or white t-shirt.

Black or navy tracksuit when it's cold (no hoodies due to health and safety).

Trainers can be any colour.

Homework

Spelling and maths homework will begin to be handed out the week starting the 13th September. Spellings will be handed out on a Monday and due in on a Friday.

Maths homework will be set on a Friday and will need to be completed by the following Friday.

Photos

Individual school photos will be on Friday 10th September. Children will also be photographed with siblings. This will impact PE sessions for Beech and Poplar. Please ensure that your child wears their full school uniform and not their PE kit on this date. Beech and Poplar will still do PE on this day so please can the children bring their kit in a small bag so that they can change.

Miss Brick Miss Denman Miss Foster











